
Ask the Breed Warden 
by Randall Cherry 

 
One of the most frequent questions I am asked is now do I register a Kennel 
Name? 
 
The process is fairly simple: 
 You Access the Kennel Name Application Form on the DKGNA web page. 
 You submit the completed form to the breed Warden with your $60.00 

payment. 
 Your kennel is then inspected by the Breed Warden or his representative. 
 Your Kennel Name Application and the Kennel Inspection Form is then 

submitted to the DKV for their review and approval. 
 Once approved by the DKV, the paperwork will be sent to the DKGNA 

Breed Warden who will inform you of the approval. 
 


